THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL

No. 597

Approved  November 27, 1976

RESOLVED, that the Director of the State Depart-
ment of Transportation is requested to cause a Bus Shelter

to be erected opposite Number 725 Branch Avenue.

IN CITY COUNCIL

R'é% AND PASSED




N

Department of Transportation
PLANNING DIVISION

State Office Building
Providence, R. 1. 02903

December 27, 1976

Mr, Vincent Vespia

City Clerk

City of Providence
Providence, Rhode Island

Dear Mr, Vespila:

Subject: Resolution No., 597 of the City Council

A copy of the above resolution has been forwarded to
Mr, William Sullivan of the Rhode Island Public Transit
Authority., The Authority has the responsibility for
erection and maintenance of bus shelters.

Yo TS truly;

Josepnh F., Arruda
Assistant Chief
Planning Division

ccs Mr, William Sullivan

JFA/be




RHODE ISLAND PUBLIC TRANSIT AUTHORITY 265 Melrose Street o P. 0. Box 2816 « Providence, R. 1. 02907 o Tel. 781-9400

AUTHORITY MEMBERS:
SAMUEL C. KAGAN  CORNELIUSF. BARRY  WILLIAM A. CASTRO  PAUL J. FOURNIER  DENNIS §. ROBERTS, !l BRUCE R. RUTTENBERG, Secretary . G. DARELIUS, Treasurer

January 6, 1977

Mr. Vincent Vespia

City Clerk

CITY OF PROVIDENCE

City Hall

Providence, Rhode Island

Dear Mr. Vespia:

I am writing to notify you of the receipt of City Coun-
cil's Resolution requesting that a bus shelter be erected
at 725 Branch Avenue.

Unfortunately, we do not have any bus shelters avail-
able at this time. However, we will be receiving shelters
in the near future, and at that time, I'm sure we will be
able to meet your request.

Sincerely,

R.I. PUBLIC TRANSIT AUTHORITY
William H. Sullivan

Director of Marketing & Planning

WHS:js

ce: Mr. J. Arruda

NATIONAL CITY
MANAGEMENT COMPANY:  JAMES H. GRAEBNER, General Manager o RUSSELL H. WEITZEL, Equipment Maintenance o J. VINCENT FARRELL, Bus Operations



